
Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Chances are pretty high that your child or your family received a new tech gadget, game console, or social media 

device over the holidays.  Before you download any new apps or games, please consider checking out the reviews 

on www.commonsensemedia.org.  This site is recommended by TSD and has tons of helpful ratings, parent 

resources, and safety information for families and schools.  Please contact Mrs. Staley or Mrs. Alexander if you 

have any questions.  Stay safe!   

For more digital citizenship resources please visit:  https://www.thompsonschools.org/Page/20020 
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